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Report release - Life on the boundary line: the future of security in Shida Kartli  

Saferworld has released a report this month titled Life on the boundary line: the future of security in 

Shida Kartli. The report is based on the qualitative and quantitative research conducted by CRRC, 

and aims to assess the security needs of the communities living along the administrative boundary 

line (ABL) between Shida Kartli and South Ossetia/the Tskhinvali region in Georgia. Our former 

fellow Malte Viefhus co-wrote it with David Wood, from Saferworld. The study identifies the 

different security-related needs of communities living along the ABL, as well as potential future 

trends in security and community stability. The findings are especially relevant as the crisis response 

comes to an end, and offers some lessons learned for how national and international actors can be 

most effective in responding to the security needs of conflict-affected communities in the future. 
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